
From: John Abbott   
Sent: 29 August 2020 13:57 
To:   
Cc: George Smith <George.Smith@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>  
Subject: RE: Please verify for Chewell DC your original complaint letter re Wroxton Motocross Track 

 
I confirm that the e-mail below to Nick Addis dated 05 September 2019 was written by me and I 
would like it to be taken into account and recorded in the relevant LDC application process. 
John Abbott 
The New Poplars, Hornton, Banbury, Oxfordshire OX15 6BW 
 

 

From: Abbott  
Sent: 05 September 2019 09:56 

To:nick.addis@cherwell-DC.gov.uk  
Subject: Moto Cross/Hornton 

 

Good morning Mr Addis 

My name is John Abbott and I live at xxx, Hornton. I’m writing to express my deep concern about the 
flagrant flouting of planning and licensing rules by the organisers of the Moto Cross events staged 
just outside the village of Hornton. 

It has become clear that in recent years this Moto Cross enterprise has morphed from a small and 
responsible one into a major unregulated and unlicensed commercial one. The number of events held 
has increased significantly as have the number of people attending, the latter reaching over 1000. 
Small local events have turned into national ones. 

These major changes have occurred without any consultation with local people. 

Kind regards 

John Abbott 
 

mailto:George.Smith@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk
mailto:nick.addis@cherwell-DC.gov.uk

